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08 November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

PTFA Christmas Fayre 

Please find attached a poster advertising our forthcoming Christmas Fayre.  Please note that the school 
will be closing at 1.15pm on this day, immediately after lunchtime.  We will then be re-opening the school 
for the Christmas Fayre at 1.45pm.  This allows us 30 minutes to get everything set up before inviting 
everyone back in to enjoy the fayre. 

We may be able to open some activities earlier and we will of course let you know if this is the case.  
Following on from feedback from last year we will be opening up more areas of the school in an attempt 
to ease congestion.  Please can I suggest that if you live locally that you go home for a while and then 
return from 2.00pm onwards as this will alleviate some of the overcrowding.  Just please do come back! 

We will be sending out details nearer the time of when the PTFA will be selling tokens. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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